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Friday 23rd September 2022

      
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Year 6 Residential Trip to PGL Liddington Multi Activity Centre, 4th-7th June 2020 
 
After the overwhelming response from our Survey Monkey, we have arranged to take Year 6 
on a residential trip to PGL Liddington from Sunday 4th- Wednesday 7th June 2022.  We will 
be travelling by coach. 
 
Residential trips organised by schools are becoming increasingly invaluable as part of the 
National Curriculum.  The Government has placed on record the beneficial effects on a 
child’s progress that such trips provide.  They offer new and exciting challenges, by living 
with their peers and working together in a team environment, they help develop 
independence, confidence and an ability to recognise strengths and weaknesses in a 
constructive way. We will be arranging a meeting to let you know the finer details of the trip 
and the activities the children will be taking part in nearer the time. The parents’ information 
evening will now be held on Monday 3rd October where we can discuss any initial questions 
and show you more about the centre.  
 
The total cost of the visit is £314.00 per child and includes:  accommodation, food, transport 
from the school to PGL and return, plus daytime activities. We will be asking parents to pay 
an initial non-refundable deposit of £50 to confirm your child’s attendance (by 20th October) 
followed by a payment of £125 (by April 3rd) and a final payment of £139 (by 8th May). If you 
will have difficulties meeting these payments or would prefer to pay smaller amounts more 
frequently, please get in touch with Vikki Reeves either face to face or via email – 
sbm@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk   
 
Payment and consent for the trip should be made via your ScoPay Account by Thursday 20th 
October 2022. ScoPay will go live on Tuesday 27th September.  
We would love all children to participate in this school adventure, please talk to your class 
teacher if you have any concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Shannen Taylor, Amanda Bashford and Daniel Jobber 
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PGL LIDDINGTON – 4th-7th June 2022 
 

I give consent for my child to take part in the school visit to Liddington Multi Activity Centre 
from 4th-7th June.  I confirm that I will pay the total cost of £314.00.  I understand that the 
deposit is not refundable once my child’s place has been confirmed. 
 
 
 
Child’s name………………………………………………. 
 
Please not any medical information you would like us to be aware of for your child: 
__________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………....... (parent/guardian) 
 


